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On February 24th of a current year at was held another session of Georgian International
Investors Association Management Board.

  

On session were discussed issues, which are very important to be solved for investors. Due to
general and personal problems was created a statement bill, to present to head of Government
of Autonomous Republic of Adjara Mr. Levan Varshalomidze.
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